
February 2019 

CLUBHOUSE UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

TUES, Feb 12  Birthday Night    5pm—8pm 

TUES, Feb 12  Bingo     7pm—8pm 

Thur, Feb 14  Valentine’s Day Sweetheart Buffet  5pm—8pm 

Sat, Feb 23  Wine Dinner    6pm 

Sat, Mar 2  Chocolate Extravaganza    

Sat, Mar 9  Land, Sea & Air Buffet 

 
 

Crazy Tuesdays—Every Tuesday in February (except Feb 12) we are going           

“Stir Crazy” 

 

Homestyle Wednesdays are back!!  Different Homestyle Platter available every 

Wednesday in February 

 

***NEW*** - INTERNATIONAL THURSDAYS!!!   Travel with us to Norway every   

Thursday in February (except Feb 14) 

 

Happy Hour from 5pm—8pm every Friday 

 

Your Board and Management 
 
 
Officers 2018/2019: 
Gerald Reichard—President 
Barb Smith—Vice President 
Tim Suder—Treasurer 
Connie Huet—Secretary 
 
 
 
Committee Chairpersons 2018/2019: 
 
Greens—Matt Gunder 
Golf—Larry Knowles 
House—Dennis Bennett 
Entertainment—Judy Wilson 
Budget/Finance—Tim Suder 
Rules & Regs.—Clint Barkdoll 
Human Resources—Donald McBride 
Building Maint.—Bill Hudson 
Membership—Connie Huet 
Pool/Tennis—Alan Smith 
Volunteer—Sam Livengood 
 
 
 
Managers: 
 
 
General Manager—Don Harriman 
Course Superintendent—Faron Stoops 
Chef—Jeffrey Raimo 
Golf Pro—Darren Smith 
Office Manager—Ronda Kleppinger 
 
 
 
 
Phone Number:    717-762-8401 
  
Option 1—Reservations 
Option 3—Ronda 
Option 4—Pro Shop 
Option 7—Don 
 
Pool Number:  717-762-9008 
 
 
 
 
E-mail Addresses: 
 
GM               don@waynesborocc.com 
Pro Shop            pro@waynesborocc.com 
Office            ronda@waynesborocc.com 
Grounds        faron@waynesborocc.com 
Chef              chef@waynesborocc.com 

Dear WCC Members, 
 

New year, new menu, new Ballroom, new kegerator, new POS system, new accounting      
system, soon-to-be new Website…I personally want to thank our Board of Directors for 
providing the framework and change necessary to take a Club with over 100 less Golf      
Members and still find a way to make all this newness possible.  Of course, we asked all of 
you, our Members, to chip in and help accomplish all of it and you all went above and beyond 
the expectation, so thank you as well. 
 
We still have a way to go on this new system.  Once we complete a few more steps, the servers 
will begin to build your profiles in the system to provide better service.  We will be snapping 
pictures and noting preferences, allergies and any other special needs you may have.  A new 
Website is currently under construction.  When completed, you will be able to check your own 
account online, pay your Club bill with direct pay and link up to all our events, make          
reservations, and find all important current Club information.   
 
On the Clubhouse front, we are bringing back the Crazy Tuesday & Homestyle Wednesday 
specials this month.  The Thursday night special will be changing.  The new Thursday night 
special will be labeled “International Thursday’s”.  Chef Jeffery will explore and create dishes 
from one international region each month and offer a different appetizer and entrée each 
week…Should be fun!  There is also a return of the beloved Wine Dinners this month, so wine 
lovers, make your reservations for February 23rd.  Check out all the flyers inside this newsletter 
for all the great upcoming events. 
 
Golf is right around the corner! 
 
See you at the Club, 
Don 
























